
 

 
PETITION IN RELATION TO PINJARRA ALUMINA REFINERY REVISED PROPOSAL 

To the President and Members of the Legislative Council of the Parliament of Western Australia in 
Parliament assembled.  We the undersigned are opposed to the proposed clearing and mining of a further 
6700 ha of jarrah forest ecosystems and expansion of alumina production because of the impact that such 
clearing would have on the forest, wildlife, water, climate and local communities and the increased 
pressure that the additional mining activity would place on local communities as a result of noise, traffic, 
loss of amenity and negative impacts to local businesses and tourism that depend on the forest. Increased 
production at the Pinjarra Refinery would cause additional pollution and pose health risks to the 
surrounding communities. 

We oppose the following; 
1. The Huntly mine expansion 
2. The proposed clearing and mining of a further 6700ha of jarrah forest 
3. The increase of production at the Pinjarra Alumina Refinery 

 
We therefore ask the Legislative Council to recommend that the State Government reject Alcoa’s 
proposed Huntly mine expansion and reject the proposed increase in production at the Pinjarra Refinery 
and bauxite export. And your petitioners as in duty bound, will ever pray. 

 

 
NAME FULL ADDRESS SIGNATURE 

1  
   

2  
   

3  
   

4  
   

5  
   

6  
   

7  
   

8  
   

9  
   

10  
   

11  
   

12  
   

13  
   

14  
   

15  
   

16  
   

17  
   

18  
   

 
Please return this Petition to S Parker-Brown P.O Box 78 Dwellingup WA 6213. This petition must not be altered or otherwise marked up or 

amended. Only original signatures are permitted. Photocopied or faxed signatures are not accepted. 


